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Our annual Trout event was held on Friday, 3/20. Unusually warm water 
temps scattered the fish, resulting in a tough bite. Winds were brisk early 
in the day, settling down into mid-day/afternoon. Some decent numbers of 
small trout were tallied, but in general the larger ones remained elusive.     
Jay Jones caught the largest trout of the day at 19”! Here are the results…  
 

• 48 Anglers initially registered, however 6 formally cancelled prior to the event 
Those 6 angler’s registration fees will be refunded per standard event policy.  

• Initially 20 teams registered, 3 cancelled, so we had 17 teams fish the event. 

• 42 anglers: – 40 members – 2 non-members for a total of $430.00 in entry fees  

• Club funds- $200.00 – Total Net Prize Pool minus the $60 in refunds = $630.00 
 

Team Awards: 
 
1st- David Dodd, Mike Larsen – 6 trout - 87.75” - $120.00 
2nd- Skip Endicott, Ed Brown, Mark Tanner – 6 trout - 86.0” - $100.00 
3rd- Dick Yeaton, Phil Madonia, Bill Welter – 5 trout – 73” - $90.00 
4th- Pete Arcidiacono, Jim Mueller – 4 trout – 68.25” - $80.00 
5th- Jeff Erickson, Cathy Erickson, John Rafes – 4 trout - 59.5” - $70.00 
6th- Jay Jones, John Marchetti – 3 trout – 53” - $60.00 
7th- John Mueller, Don Richards – 4 trout – 51” - $50.00 
 
Individual Largest Trout Award: 
 
1st Place – Jay Jones – 19” - $60.00 
 
Total Prize Pool = $630.00   ---   Total Prize $ Awarded = $630.00 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated! Our monthly backwater events 
continue to be well supported by our active fishing members. The next 
“regularly” scheduled event is Snooky Hooky in May. However, with the 
Covid-19 crisis guidelines, the status of future events is uncertain at this 
time. Updated info will follow as the situation evolves. Be well everyone!!  


